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Newsletter Term 6 - June 2019                                                                      

Our Christian value for life focus is -  Respect    

Whole school attendance – 95.53% (the attendance is well below the DFE recommendation) 

 

JUNE JULY 

Tuesday June 18th 

The Kitchen Club – African Theme 

 

Reception Settling in  

Wednesday July 3rd 

Farmors Year 6 Intake Days 

 

Wednesday June 19th 

Year 4 children to go to “In the 

NET” assembly at St Lawrence 

Primary School 

Thursday July 4th  

Farmors Year 6 Intake Days 

 

Reception Settling in  

 

Year 2 transition to Year 3 

Thursday June 20th 

Oaks District Sports at Farmors 

School   

Monday July 8th 

Whole school trip to The Cotswold 

Wildlife Park details to follow 

 

Parents Evening 

Wednesday June 26th 

Jonathan’s Jungle visiting the 

school 

Wednesday July 10th   

Parents Evening 

Friday June 28th  

Oaks joining North Cerney at 

Forest School, more details to 

follow. 

Monday July 15th  

Year 6 leavers wow treat to 

Cotswold Water Park details to 

follow 

 Tuesday July 16th  

Summer Play 2pm & 6pm 

 

 

 Thursday July 18th 

Year 6 Leavers Service 2pm 

 Friday July 19th 

Last Day of Term 

 



FOREST SCHOOL AND HARTPURY 

 

Children from Acorns and eight children from Oaks Class attended a whole day of Forest School at 

Lea Wood. We learnt about seasonal changes and also conducted a mini-beast survey.   On the same 

day, eight children from Oaks Class attended Hartpury College with hundreds of others from across 

the county for a sports festival.  The scale of the event was so different from anything the children 

had experienced before but they all coped well and showed the School Games values of 

Determination, Self-Belief and Teamwork. 

 

FISHERMAN’S TALE  

All the children attended a wonderful theatre production at Cirencester Baptist Church alongside 

three other schools from Cirencester. The production told the story of the disciples on the shores of 

Galilee in a highly engaging and polished musical performance. As always, the children conducted 

themselves beautifully. 

FRANCE WITH YEAR 5 AND 6 

Year 5 & 6 children have just returned from a wonderful time on their residential trip to France. 

From visits to the Menin Gate, a chocolate factory, a traditional bakery and eating snails for supper! 

As always they behaved impeccably.   

 

 

SPORTS DAY 

We were lucky this year with some glorious weather for Sports Day. The event was very well 

attended by parents and all the children had a thoroughly good time running, negociating the egg and 

spoon, dressing up and tackling races in large wellies! Our thanks to Mrs Dearsley and Mr Peters who 

organised this very enjoyable occasion. 

 

 



 

NATURE QUIZ FINALISTS 

Congratulations to our team Olivia H, Abi, Tabitha, Ava O and Freya who got through to the Finals 

for the second year in a row. The girls competed with determination and teamwork and we are very 

proud of their second place. They conducted themselves so well as ambassadors for our school - well 

done girls. 

RIAT WORKSHOP 

Children in Oaks enjoyed an afternoon workshop provided through RIAT, where they designed and 

began to build catapults.  Our best designers will  be invited to attend the final at the Air Tattoo on 

the 19th July. 

HOT LUNCHES 

Year 2 Parents  

From September, your child will no longer receive free meals unless registered as a free school meals 

child. Meals can be paid for via the school lunches tab of your ParentPay account. 

Year 6 parents 

As your child will be leaving us shortly please ensure that your ParentPay account is at zero when 

your child leaves. This helps ease the administration process of chasing debts and issuing refunds. 

Thank you 

BIBURY PTA  

We have gratefully received some more books for the library bought with money donated to the 

PTA. The books are aimed at children in Years 1 – 3 and will increase the range of books these 

children can access through the Accelerated Reader scheme.   

TRAVELLING BOOK SALE 

 

Thank you for purchasing books from the travelling book sale. We purchased a total of £184 of 

books which means that this gives the school £40 to spend on books. Well done. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

GLOUCESTER CATHEDRAL  

 

On Wednesday June 5th our Year 6 children attended the annual leaver’s service at Gloucester 

Cathedral along with North Cerney Primary Academy School. The children had a lovely picnic before 

attending the service. As usual our Bibury banner was shown proudly along with the other schools 

attending.  

 

DAILY MILE  

We recently had a visit from Lisi Cottam from Active Gloucestershire who wanted to see how we 

could take part in the Daily Mile without easy access to a field.  She ran around the churchyard 

with the children and then talked to some of them afterwards about running.  It was great to hear 

so many of them saying how much they enjoyed it and how much better they felt for doing it. 

Later she emailed the school, ‘I thoroughly enjoyed my visit to Bibury Primary School to join the 

children in their Daily Mile run. The innovative use of the churchyard is a great example of the 

enthusiasm the school has to get their children regularly active. Once completed the children and 

staff alike were bright eyed and bushy tailed and ready to take on the afternoon of learning.’ 

 
 

 

 

 

 



  BIRTHDAYS   

 

Happy birthday to Matthew S, Theo, Raul and Elijah who will be celebrating 

their birthdays in June. 

 

 

 

GALLERY  

 

           

                         
  

            

     

   


